
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Jeffery Crook, 

 

Our church purchased chimes from your company a few months ago 

and as pastor I wanted to share with you how happy we are with your 

product.  

I haven't heard one complaint from the church family nor from the 

community that surrounds the church. Everyone gives the highest 

praise for the clarity, sound and volume. I talked with workers in the 

community and they say "what a great way to end the day’s work to 

hear the chime start playing."  

The chimes are definitely a great asset to the church. They were 

installed in a very professional way and the short time that it took to 

install them was amazing. Since the time of installation, we have not 

had one problem with them.   

I would strongly recommend the chimes to any church, large or small. 

We are very thankful that we purchased your product.  

 

Keep up the good work. 

Pastor G.D. Phillips 

Stecoah Baptist Church  
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